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End of the week:
* Year 4 and 5 took part in a Robotics Programming workshop with The Royal Air
Force’s Youth & STEM team.

*On Tuesday morning, Year 3 visited the Apple store in Manchester to take part in a
coding workshop. This was a great opportunity to practice their coding skills learnt in the autumn term.

* Thank you to all the year 1 parents who attended the Phonics Parent Workshop this morning.

Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

We refreshed articles 4, 28 and 28. Can you remember what they were and why they’re so important as part of the children's
charter?
Next week's article of the week is article 5. Can you do some research and find out what it is ready for Monday's assembly?
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Important information:
* Next week year 6 will be completing their SATs. We understand that there may be a lot of mixed emotions from the children but
please remind them, they can speak to any of the staff in school for some support. We are so proud of all of our children.
‘Don’t get stressed,
Just do your best,
Remember you’ve been blessed,
With skills the SATs can’t test!’

*All year 6 children are able to attend breakfast club next week to ensure they have eaten and are settled in school with plenty of
time before they begin. They can also use this time to go over any extra revision they may require with their teacher and support
staff.

* On Friday morning, Year 6 will be attending the Apple store in Manchester. Please make sure all permission slips are brought back
by Tuesday morning.

* There will be no mini explorers next week due the hall being in use for SATs. It will be back in the following week.

cascading Lots of water flowing downwards, very quickly.

captive Not being able to get away.



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 91.7% Year 2: 88.8%

Year 3: 99.2% Year 4: 98.7%

Year 5: 100% Year 6: 96.6%

Overall Attendance is 96%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Iyanna & Zainab
Reception: Amina & Shahmeer
Year 1: Advik & Zyna
Year 2: Eyad & Fabeeha
Year 3: Musa & Ujin
Year 4: Mairo & Romaithah
Year 5: Telmuun, Konen & Hasnain
Year 6: Ahmed & Lamar

Zyna
Remiyah
Theo
Rodiat
Mohammed Ali
Kaireece

Sports Star Reading Stats

Year 1: Musa & Charmin
Year 2: Brihana & Theo
Year 3: Amani & Blinn
Year 4: All Year 4
Year 5: Mohammed Maaz & Maaz H
Year 6: Judy & Ruqayyah

Year 1: 63%
Year 2: 57%
Year 3: 67%
Year 4: 71%
Year 5: 70%
Year 6: 61%

Rights Holder Award

Year 1: Laila
Year 2: Kyon
Year 3: Bhanupreet

Year 4: Stevie
Year 5: Rayyan
Year 6: Huriya
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